
Thank you for calling Local 1262’s Information Hotline. This is the latest update from 

President Harvey Whille as Tuesday, November 14 and contains a message regarding our 

Albany Area ShopRite stores.  This hotline – as well as other important updates and 

information for our members -- can also be found on our web site at www.ufcw1262.org. 

 Local 1262 would like to remind our ShopRite members in the Albany Area that the New York 

State Department of Labor Rapid Response Meetings will be held in their stores this Thursday and 

Friday. 

 Local 1262 Union Representatives will also be present.  It is IMPORTANT that you see your 

Union Representatives at this time so they can answer your questions regarding your negotiated 

Severance Package and other benefits. 

 The meetings will be held as follows: 

• Colonie ShopRite – Thursday, November 16 at 9 a.m. 

• Slingerlands ShopRite – Thursday, November 16 at 1 p.m. 

• Albany ShopRite – Friday, November 17 at 9 a.m. 

• Niskayuna ShopRite – Friday, November 17 at 9 a.m. 

 

Additionally, Local 1262 has arranged a Zoom Meeting for Monday, November 20 at 1 p.m. so 

you can learn more about your Retirement Savings Plan.  More information on that Zoom Meeting, 

including log-in information, will be posted on our website later this week at www.ufcw1262.org. 

Local 1262 has also set up a dedicated web page for our Albany Area members 

containing updates, contact information for various programs and links to resources to assist 

in the transition.   These resources can be accessed at www.ufcw1262.org. 

Albany Capital Area Members with questions can call Anthony Colarieti at 1-800-526-7814, 

extension 1918 or Sal Colarieti at extension 1906. 

Please continue to check this hotline and our website for updates on this situation. 

That concludes this hotline.  Thank you for calling Local 1262. 
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